
BRISTOL SCHOOL DISTRICT #1 
Being a positive and lasting influence for all! 

 
 

Friday, October 3, 2025,  

  

Dear Bristol Families,  

Please review the important upcoming announcements compiled by Bristol’s Administrative Team.    
Important Upcoming Events: 

●​ 10/10/25 Early Dismissal! Early Dismissal and 4K No School! Dismissal for students in grades K-8 is at 1:15pm! 
●​ 10/10/25 Middle School Dance, 6:00 - 8:00pm: Bristol School’s 6th-8th-grade students are invited to attend a semi-formal dance with a 

spooky flair. Concessions will be available and permission slip is required. 

●​ 10/20-10/24 Bristol Book Fair: Save the date! The Scholastic Book Fair is coming from 10/20 to 10/24! Share the love of reading with your 
family. Proceeds support our Birthday Book Program, so shop in person and online! Visit Bristol’s Book Fair webpage for details. 

●​ Parent/Volunteer Background Checks:  The majority of background checks submitted from this year’s registration window have been 
processed. Additionally, individual follow-ups on background checks have taken place. Parents are now able to check the status of their 
processed background check by following the instructions posted on Bristol’s Volunteer Webpage. Background checks run after 6/30/2024 
are valid for this school year. If you submitted a background check but your status is not visible through Skyward: Family Access, please 
contact Linda Emon at emon.lin@bristol.k12.wi.us. As a reminder, all new Guardian/Volunteer Criminal Background Check Consent forms 
must be turned in to the School Office. For more information, visit Bristol’s Volunteer Webpage! 

●​ PTO 
○​ Volunteers Needed for Middle School Dance. Thank you to all who purchased decorations for the Renegade Masquerade Middle 

School Dance. We are still looking for some more volunteers for setup, chaperoning during the dance, and a quick clean-up 
afterwards. Sign up using the link below! 

○​ Middle School Dance Volunteers 
○​ Next PTO Meeting:  We are having our next PTO meeting this upcoming Thursday, October 9th, at 6pm in the Large LGI.  

Shout Outs: 
●​ Athletics: Congratulations to the Bristol Girls Softball team who took 1st place in the 2025 Westosha Athletic Conference! 

●​ Bristol School Custodial Department: A big shout-out to our amazing custodial staff for School Custodial Workers Appreciation Day (10/2) 
and every day! They work hard every day to keep our school clean and safe for all of us. Let's show them our appreciation for everything 
they do! 

    

 

https://www.bristol.k12.wi.us/school/book-fair.cfm
https://www.bristol.k12.wi.us/parents/volunteers.cfm
mailto:emon.lin@bristol.k12.wi.us
https://www.bristol.k12.wi.us/parents/volunteers.cfm
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094BADAD2FA6FCC52-58858031-middle

